
BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF CALIFORNIA 

Application of Pacific Gas and Electric 
Company for Approval to Revise its Electric 
Marginal Costs, Revenue Allocation, and Rate 
Design, including Real Time Pricing, to Revise 
its Customer Energy Statements, and to Seek 
Recovery of Incremental Expenditures. (U39M). 

Application 10-03-014 
(Filed March 22,2010) 

NOTICE OF EX PARTE COMMUNICATION 

Pursuant to Rule 8.4(a) of the Commission's Rules of Practice and Procedure, Pacific 

Gas and Electric Company (PG&E) and The Utility Reform Network (TURN) hereby give 

notice of the following ex parte communication. The attached letter, Re: TURN/PG&E Joint 

Response to WMA Ex Parte Notices of January 13, 2012 on D J1-12-053 in A.10-03-014, 

PG&E's GRC Phase 2, was delivered to Commission President Michael R. Peevey on Friday, 

January 20, 2012, at the offices of California Public Utilities Commission. [(Rule 8.4(a), 

8.3(c)(3)] 

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ Brian K. Cherry 
Brian K. Cherry 
Vice President, Regulatory Relations 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
P.O. Box 770000, Mail Code B10C 
San Francisco, CA 94177 
Phone: 415-973-4977 
Fax: 415-973-7226 
E-mail: BKC7@pge.com 

Attachment 

Dated: January 20, 2012 

SB GT&S 0441090 


